
We are offering the ASVAB Test on Nov.
18, 2025, at 9:15 am.

Sign up by Nov. 10th, 2025.

40 slots available.  Once full, you will be 
notified and registered for the February 
ASVAB Test.  For SAHS students only.

The ASVAB test is NOT about military 
aptitude and recruitment. The main purpose 
of the ASVAB is to help students understand 

their strengths and weaknesses in many 
fields of study such as math, science, 
reading/writing, problem solving, and 

technology in order to figure out potential 
careers/job opportunities to focus on.


